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Greetings Legionnaires, Auxiliary members, Sons of the Legion, Legion Riders, 
and Readers. We are a new year and I hope everyone had a great, memorable 
and safe Holiday Season.  The Administration, Auxiliary, and volunteers are 
ready to make this new year a great success.  If you have recently visited our 
Post, you would have noticed the new floor in the Ballroom.  We are making 
progress and I am optimistic about the future of Post 2. 

We have several events this quarter.  Please refer to our website and log into 
americanlegionalamopost2.org and look at our Calendar of Events. 

This quarter we will continue to host free dances every Friday with great DJ’s 
and periodically will have a band for your entertainment.  For example, on 
March 7, 2025, we will have the Jesse “Chuy” Gonzales Band at no cost to our 
guest.  In addition to our Free Dances, the Armed Forces Veterans Parade 
Association will continue to sponsor an afternoon dance fundraiser, a 
“Tardeada” on Sundays from 4:00pm to 9:00pm for a $5 donation.  This event 
is monitored by Legionnaire Member Gilbert Rodriguez who hires different 
Conjunto Bands for this occasion.  On February 21, 2025, “RICHMUSIC” 
(Richard Herrera) is your entertainer for the “SWEETHEART DANCE”.  Come 
and enjoy this Free Dance.  Our next free dance is on February 28, 2025 with 
the band “RITMO TROPICAL”.  We forward to seeing you there. 

Lent starts on March 5, 2025 and ends on April 17, 2025; therefore, we will 
have our Fish Fry Fundraiser every Friday in March and April.  After that we go 
back to the First Friday of the month.  This year we will continue to have 
Karaoke on Wednesdays.  Please check our website 
americanlegionalamolpost2.org to stay informed. 

On March 13, 2025, Post 2 will be hosting the first “Bike Night” of the year.  It’s 
the first of 8 Bike Night events for 2025.  On Saturday March 22, 2025 we will 



have the “Spring Break Disco Dance” with the famous Disco Pete for your 
entertainment.  Admission is only $10. 

The American Legion Alamo Post 2 continues to support the programs that 
our founders started under the Four Pillars. Children and Youth, 
Americanism, Veteran Health and Rehabilitation, and National Defense. We 
support Boys State, the Auxiliary’s Girls State, Scouts program, Scholarship, 
Veteran Assistance, Blood Drives, Easter Program, Back to School Program 
and Christmas Program. 

National Vietnam Veterans Observation Day is on Saturday March 29, 2025.  
American Legion Alamo Post 2 will honor all Vietnam and Era Veterans with a 
ceremony on Friday March 28, 2025 at 7:00pm.  Please attend this important 
program. 

We hope that everyone enjoyed the Holidays and to see all of you soon. 

  

God Bless you and our great Nation, 

 

Albert Mireles, Jr 

Commander 


